
David Mooney - RE: Drayton South Coal Project - 65/530/42 

  

Good afternoon David, 

ARTC have no further comments in relation to the Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Drayton South 

Coal Project. 

Kind regards, 

Teena 
Teena Renés  
Property Manager - Newcastle 
(P) 02 4941 9619 (M) 0439 464 913 (F) 02 4941 9738 (E) trenes@artc.com.au  

 
Australian Rail Track Corporation Ltd. Locked Bag 1, BROADMEADOW  NSW  2292 
Don't print this e-mail unless it's really necessary 

  

From: David Mooney [mailto:David.Mooney@planning.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 27 November 2012 11:01 AM 

To: David.Durrheim@hnehealth.nsw.gov.au; development.control@rfs.nsw.gov.au; Development; 
hcr@cma.nsw.gov.au; jim.tsirimiagos@railcorp.nsw.gov.au; mahani.taylor@environment.gov.au; 

Mark.Ozinga@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Cc: kate.gowland@harbourtrust.gov.au; phillipe.porigneaux@hnehealth.nsw.gov.au; Vincent Sicari 
Subject: Drayton South Coal Project 

  

+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=*  
Place: Heritage 

+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=*  
Dear All, 
  
The Department of Planning and Infrastructure has received an Environmental Assessment (EA) for the 
Drayton South Coal Project. The EA will be exhibited until Friday 21 December 2012. We now invite your 

assessment and comments on the proposed project.  
  
The Environmental Assessment is available now for download on the Department's website by following the 
link below: 
  
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=4814 
  
I apologise for my delay in referring this application to you. Please feel welcome to telephone or email me 
should you require additional time to prepare a submission, or if you have any other questions. 
  
Kind regards, 

From:    Teena Renes <TRenes@ARTC.com.au>
To:    David Mooney <David.Mooney@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    13/12/2012 2:30 PM
Subject:   RE: Drayton South Coal Project - 65/530/42
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David Mooney | Senior Planner 
Mining Projects | Department of Planning & Infrastructure 
23-33 Bridge Street SYDNEY 2000 | GPO Box 39 SYDNEY 2001 
t: 02 9228 2040 | f: 02 9228 6466 | e: david.mooney@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If 

you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.  
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the 

Department.  
You should scan any attached files for viruses.  
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